Notification of Health Insurance Marketplace
[bookmark: _GoBack]You may have an opportunity to obtain coverage through the Health Insurance Marketplace in your state. In this regard, in accordance with the President’s Executive Order 14009, a special enrollment period is available to the consumers in the 36 states that use the HealthCare.gov platform starting on February 15 and continuing through May 15. At least 13 states plus the District of Columbia, which operate their own Marketplace platforms, are offering a similar opportunity. For more information on the Health Insurance Marketplace special enrollment period, go to HealthCare.gov. For a list of states that do not use HealthCare.gov and links to their Marketplaces, go to:  https://www.healthcare.gov/marketplace-in-your-state/.

